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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 
Secretary) 

1. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair of the Peterborough Board of Health, to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding the 
Smoke-Free Ontario Modernization Strategy (November 23, 2017) 

2. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer, Sudbury and District Health Unit, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, 
Premier of Ontario, regarding Food Security / Nutritious Food Basket Costing 
(December 5, 2017) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) release of policy priorities and 
key messages to Ontario’s political party leaders, health critics, the Minister of 
Health and Long-Term Care and Attorney General in anticipation of the 2018 Ontario 
general election (December 12, 2017)  

4. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Proposed Changes to the Cannabis Act (Bill C-45) (November 27, 2017) 

5. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) call for volunteers for 
participation on its 2018 Annual Conference Program Committee (January 22, 2018) 

6. Communication from Wess Garrod, Eastern BOH Representative on alPHa Boards 
of Health Section Executive regarding an update from alPHa (January 23, 2018) 
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